11. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
2. Cranford Street Action Group - Mr Rodney Routledge and Ms Jenny Smith

Mr Routledge and Ms Smith attended and addressed the Committee regarding the
recommendations in the agenda on the Northern Roading Options Scoping Study with respect
to the proposed capacity increase for Cranford Street.

A written copy of their submission was tabled for the information of members and they
expressed particular concern at:

The consultation process,

Impacts on Cranford Street,

The solutions offered from the study,

The need for a revision of the strategy to provide for other options,
Lack of consideration of social, economic and environment impacts.

The opportunity was taken to allow for questions and discussion at the completion of the
presentation and Ms Smith indicated the wish of her group for other low impact solutions to be
further explored including the use of other routes such as Papanui Road.

The Chairman thanked the submitters for their presentation which was subsequently
considered in association with clause two of this report together with an additional written
submission tabled for the information of members from Mr Tim Barnett MP.
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